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The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is 
upgrading the Mount Lindesay Highway between Rosia 
Road and Stoney Camp Road, Park Ridge South.  

The upgrade will involve:  

• widening the highway to four lanes 

• upgrade the Highway’s water run-off infrastructure 

• upgrade the on-ramp at Stoney Camp Road and the 
off-ramp at Granger Road 

• improve safety with new barriers. 

Project background 
In 2016, a safety review of the Mount Lindesay Highway 
was undertaken to identify measures that could be 
implemented along the highway to improve safety for all 
motorists.  

The review process included analysis of driver behaviour 
and crash trends, field inspections and community 
consultation.  

The recommendations included a number of safety and 
capacity upgrades between Brisbane and Beaudesert.  

A copy of this report is available from the TMR website 
(www.tmr.qld.gov.au) by searching "Mount Lindesay 
Highway safety review". 

Further safety upgrades of the Mount Lindesay Highway 
will be delivered in priority stages as funding becomes 
available.  

Project benefits 
The Mount Lindesay Highway upgrade will: 

• improve safety for all road users 

• reduce potential for traffic incidents 

• retain freight efficiency and allow adequate capacity 
for freight 

• improve traffic flow and road capacity. 

This $20 million project upgrade is funded by the 
Queensland Government. 

What happens next?  
Construction to widen the highway and upgrade the on 
and off ramps began in late 2019 and is expected to take 
12 to 18 months to complete. 

Project timeframes  
Activity / Milestone Timing 

Detailed design Mid 2018 – late 2019 

Construction starts Late 2019 

Construction Early 2021 

For more information 
Residents and motorists are encouraged to subscribe to 
the free SMS and email traffic alert service to keep up-to-
date on the Mount Lindesay Highway upgrades.  

Phone: 1800 290 568 (during business hours) 

Email: mountlindesay@tmr.qld.gov.au 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au 

Post: Department of Transport and Main Roads 
PO Box 442 
Nerang QLD 4211 
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